
Your Ref:  TC40/12 

By Email and Post 
 
Ms Lisa Holland, 
NIEA – Regulatory Unit (Water), 
17 Antrim Road, 
Lisburn, 
BT38 3AL. 
 
6th April 2017. 
 
lisa.holland@daera.gov.uk 
 
Dear Ms Holland, 
 
Water (NI) Order 1999 
Water Order Consent CN068/12/2 
 

We refer to your letters dated 16th March and 30th March 2017.  On the basis of the content of the 

more recent letter, we believe that the request in your letter of 16th March is now superseded by the 

requirements of the Notice dated 30th March.  On that basis, we confirm that we are not intending 

to respond to your letter of 16th March and if a response is required, please confirm this by return. 

In respect of the detail of both letters, we are deeply concerned by the results which you have 

stated, as the regular sampling which the Company carries out have shown no breaches of the 

consent limits contained within the Company’s Water Order Consent.  In those circumstances, we 

would seek an urgent meeting to discuss these results and confirm that we would be available to 

meet at short notice. We will contact NIEA tomorrow to confirm a suitable date. 

You will appreciate that we want to have this matter addressed without delay and we look forward 
to working with NIEA on achieving a prompt resolution. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brian Kelly 
 
Brian Kelly 
Managing Director 
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